
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 12:59:41 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-14-17 11:46 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Meredith LeVatte

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We cannot afford to pay more hydro!  It is breaking us along with the whole province!  Why should it
come from our pockets when its just a mismanaged over inflated company?  The CEO makes over $4
Million dollars...?? Really?
Companies are leaving, JOBS are leaving.  It's just going to get worse before it gets ....well...its never
going to get better.  They just keep taking and taking.  When will it ever end?  NEVER!  THEY HAVE TO
LEARN TO WORK WITH WHAT THEY GET NOW!!!!!  Cut the over inflated wages or get rid of the over
paid employees.  I for one cannot keep paying more and more... and neither can anyone in my family. 
My parents are more than broke.  They've already had to declare bankruptcy.  ENOUGH IS ENOUGH.

Please stop this madness....

Meredith LeVatte

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



